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Club Corner Outlines
Upcoming Highlights

Business Club
The Behrend Busihess Club has

scheduled its first organizational
and membership meeting at 7:00
Monday, October 18th in the
Quiet Lounge. Presiding over the
meeting will be president Dan
Trusillo (4th, Business, Pitt-
sburgh) and his fellow officers
Brad Cams (4th, Accounting,
Erie), vice president; Barb
Frackowiak (4th, Accounting,
Erie), secretary; and Jim
Vangor (4th, Business, Girard),
treasurer.

The primary function of the
club is to apply business learning
to practical use and experience.
The club hopes to make trips to
the New York Stock Exchange
and Cleveland Federal Reserve
Bank. They are also planning
several local field trips as well as
inviting speakers in variousbusiness professions to describe
their occupations and ex-
periences.

The Business Club is looking
for new members who are in-
terested in this profession. They
encourage these students to be at
the meeting. -

Listening
Experiment

An experiment in impact
listening will be held Thursday,
October 14, in the Quiet Lounge of
the Reed Union Building.

Impact listening is a group
listening process, where the
members express their feelings
on different subjects. The idea is
not to listen to pass judgement,
but to listen with interest and
understanding. The experience is
designed to help you learn to
expressyourself moreeasily, and-
to share your feelings. Members
are givena chance to open up and
understand themselves as well as
the feelings of people around
them.

The subject to be discussed will
be religion. Dr. Frankforter,
Asst. Prof. of History; Mr.
Daniel, Instructor in History;
and Father Patrick' from St.
Mark's Seminary will be present
to offer reference and guidance
on the subject.

This session could be the start
of an impact listening program
and free university program at
Behrend. If you are interested,
please attend. Your attendance
and interest is greatly needed, for
further discussion groups on
other stubjects.

TUITION REFUNDS
..It is imperative that all
students who haverequested
refunds for the Fall Term
1971 from their PHEAA

Flying Club
The Behrend Campus Flying

Club is trying to get off the
ground. We need dedicated
members to support Behrend's
"highest" club. Anyone -

Students, Faculty,
Administration interested in
flying attend the meeting of the
Flying Club Common Hour,
Tuesday, 119 Reed Student
Union.

Radio Club
The Amateur Radio Club is

sponsoring classes to obtain
licenses, beginning with the
novice class license. The first
class will be Monday at 7:00 in
the Quiet Lounge. Regular
meetings will still be held 4thperiodon Tuesdays at the station.

Bebrend Players
Budding playwrights and

comedy writers - here is your
chance, not for fame and fortune,
but at least for public presen-
tation.

Scholarships bring their
award letters to the
Financial Officer as soon as

The Behrend Players, under
the- direction of James A.
Flaherty, instructor of Theatre
Arts, have planned an original
musical comedy revue for this
term.

Mr. Flaherty is interested in
talking with any students who
might like to write sketches on
contemporary issues. Ideas or
samples of original work should
be taken to him in the studio.

Keystone Society
The Behrend Keystone Society

has launched its first mem-
bership drive of the year, which
will run until October 25. The
purpose of this drive is to invite
new members into the society
who have completedone full term
of study, maintained a 2.5
cumulative average, and have
taken part in campus activities
and organizations. Applications

- for -acceptance are available at
the RUB desk. The society plans

possible. Since a listing of
these scholarships from the
state is delayed, verification
of the scholarship award and
its amount must be obtained
in this manner. Refund
requests will not be
processed until this
verification is made.

Readers'
Program

Human Sexuality
Course Offered

The Committee on Human
Sexuality is sponsoring a lecture-
discussion series on "Topics in
Human Sexuality". It is agreed
that the University has a key role
in providing accurate in-
formation and expert leadership
which enables students to make
responsible choices when
questions to human sexuality
arise. To meet this responsibility,
the Committee on Human
Sexuality offers an excellent non-
credit course which confronts
and achieves effective solutions
for society's sexual problems.

Miss Ellyn Carroll, Asst. to the
Dean of Student Affairs, stated
that "a college education has an
obligation to provide students
with an increasing body of
knowledge concerning them-
selves, other human beings, and
their relationships.

The program involves at-
tending seven lectures (one each
week and the discussion con-
cerning the topic following each
lecture. Qualified lecturers are
selected in cooperation with
departments within the
University, and Erie area
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to expand its membership this
year and will invite -- ap-
proximately 25 new members
because Behrend is now a four
year college.

The officers of this year's
society are: Mike Joyce (sth Pre-
Law, Erie), president; Jim
Lyons (4th, IFS, McKees Rocks),
vice-president; Janice Shultz
(4th, IFS, Butler), secretary; and
Bob Skwaryk (sth, Pre-Med,
Erie), treasurer.

The goal of the Behrend
Keystone Society, which is a
branch of the University Park
Society, is to incite interest in the;
activities on campus. It also
supports and donates to various
off-campus organizations and
programs through money-raising
projects. The highlight of the
year for the society is the
sponsoring of the Honors and
Awards Banquet, held during the
spring term. At this banquet
outstanding - students are
recognized for their participation
in campus activities.

Mix a ghost story or two, add some
science fiction and a pinch of
Halloween stilliness and you have the
formula for the' upcoming Readers
program.

The "strictly for fun" program is
scheduled for Tuesday, October 16th
at 7:30p.m. in the Studio. Tickets will
be on sale soon for just a quarter.

The performers in this year's
program are hoping for weather in the
real Halloween tradition. That,
together with candlelight and grinning
Jack O'Lanterns helped to establish
the atmosphere that so many Behrend
students enjoyed at last year's
presentation.

Because of the over-capacity crowd
that attended last year, the Readers
will present the Halloween show twice
if there seems to be a similar amount
of student interest.

agencies and professional
societies. Volunteers for
discussion leaders will be trained
at a "staff" session.

Dean Carroll encourages any
interested student to attend the
meeting in the Memorial Room
on October 19th at 4:30 p.m. or
contact Mr. Hohwald, counselor
for Division of Counseling.
Anyone is invited to serve on any
of the following committees:
Speaker Committee, Publicity
Committee, Program Com-
mittee, and Registration Com-
mittee.

This year the topics will be
more involved and related to the
human aspect of sexuality, in-
stead of physical information.
The subjects discussed last year
were psycho-sexual develop-
ment, contraception, inter-
personal relationships, venereal
disease, pregnancy and birth,
human sexual response, and
abortion. _

Providing that people offer
their services to the Human
Sexuality Committee, this winter
term's'course will prove to be
most rewardingand interesting.
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629 State at 7th

It's all in this month's Harper's

Professors Unite: Organize or Perish
In college faculty rooms these days, the talk is as much

AFL-CIO as it is MA's and PhD's. The professors are
organizing at a rapid rate and the result will be profound
and revolutionary changes in higher education. _

Quick! Name the U.S. Ambassador to the UN
President Nixon's sudden reversal of China policy

dramatically elevates the importance of the coming UN
session, and the man in charge. George Bush, by luck,may be the right man in the right place. .

Rebellious Priests V. Reluctant Bishops
The promise of the Second Vatican Council has notbeen fulfilled. Militant priests and nuns accuse U. S.bishops of being reluctant to challenge conservativeRome.

Suburban Government: You Can't Fight It
Explosive growth, gerrymandering, archaic political

structures make the simplest political action impossible
in the suburbs. The fight for a single traffic light in PortWashington, L. 1., illuminates the problem.

Iowa: The Other Side Of The Corn
A provincial easterner discovers the unexpected joys

of lowa, where art, music, and The Writers Workshop
flourish in clean air, and a remarkably crime-free climate.

And More...
An unpublished essay by George Bernard Shaw ad-vances a beguiling and relevant argument for socialism;A new story by Jorge Luis Borges: Verse by RichardBrautigan: and from his easy chair, JohnFischer provesthere is good news if you look hard enough. Get into theHarper's habit now, and save half.

8 Months Of Harper's Magazine. Half Price.
Fill out and mail today to
Harper's Magazine,at 2 ParkI,III;f:AJSMISI,IC.U.K.CA'r2SOLIC'SPAW .:C.I43:VA-

•SHAwA;47Si";B"".4II-SAY Avenue, New York, N.Y 10016;Harper's Seanr dpemr stfhoer noenxltyB s27B o 4n.tmonths o
That's

half the regular subscription
price and $5.16 off the
newsstand price.
❑ Double mysavings. Send

16 months-for only $5.68.
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